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Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Tilly <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 13, 2019 6:33 PM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] Save the Date: Fall Festival is Oct. 25

Categories: complete
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Join us for the 2019 Fall Festival & Trunk or Treat Friday, October 25, complete 

with an obstacle course, donut eating contest, costume run, face painting, 

games/prizes and crafts. This is a fantastic night for the whole family to enjoy. 

Wristbands and meal tickets are on sale now! 

 

Did you know it takes 60 volunteers to put on this event? We need your help. 

Please sign up today to help us make this a fun event for the Gator community.   
 

Volunteer for the Fall Festival  
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REMINDER: Classroom Parents, please make sure you are in touch with 

your teachers about the classroom pumpkins this week. Completed 

pumpkins are due by 2:00 pm on October 25. 
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Candy Donations Needed! Please send in donations of candy or small goodies for 

the teachers to hand out during Trunk or Treat and for prizes for games. Nut free 

items are always welcome. 
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Our mailing address is: 
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10960 Greenwood Road, Glen Allen, VA 23059 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list.  
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